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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Elinor <e_daleiden@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 4:21 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 69 Milton Street North

Thank you, 
Yours truly, 
Elinor Daleiden 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Aug 23, 2018, at 2:52 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hi Elinor, 
I will send it to you after Ms. Moermond confirms with Assistant Fire Marshall Angie Wiese.   
  
Mai 
  

From: Elinor [mailto:e_daleiden@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 5:03 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 69 Milton Street North 
  
Dear Mai, 
Can you provide the fire code information that the decision was based on? 
Thank you, 
Elinor 
  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Aug 20, 2018, at 7:24 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

For the public hearing?  If so, you just need to show up that day. 
  
Mai 
  

From: Elinor [mailto:e_daleiden@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 7:24 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 69 Milton Street North 
  
Thank you. Do we need an appointment? 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Aug 20, 2018, at 7:12 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
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Whatever you submitted will or is attached to your file so the Council 
will or is able to see them as they review the file. 
  
Mai Vang 
  

From: Elinor [mailto:e_daleiden@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 5:08 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 69 Milton Street North 
  
Thank you for letting us know. As you may imagine I am disappointed 
and do plan to take this to the City Council. Is there a way to forward 
the information I submitted to the Hearing Committee?  Please let me 
know the next steps.  
Best Regards, 
Elinor Daleiden 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Aug 20, 2018, at 4:03 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Ms. Daleiden, 
  
Ms. Moermond wants to inform you that she has 
reviewed the relevant codes and spoken further with 
Fire Inspections, and based on this she is recommending 
that the Council deny your appeal in the above matter 
and grant 1 year to come into compliance. 
  
If you wish to appeal further, the City Council Public 
Hearing is on September 12, 2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 
300 Council Chambers. 
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